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	 	Incorporated 1971 
 
 
 
 			Acknowledgment of Notice of Annual General Meeting
						     2024				

Notice of the Annual General Meeting of the SONS OF NORWAY FOUNDATION IN CANADA
has been received and place and time duly noted,

We_____________________________________________________________will be
       (name of voting member organization)

Represented by ____________________________________________at the meeting.
Or
We will not have a representative in attendance ____________________

President, Secretary or Foundation Director

As a voting member of the SONS OF NORWAY FOUNDATION IN CANADA you are requested to complete and forward this information, making sure it arrives prior to August 31, 2024.  As per our Constitution we need your reply advisingus that you are aware of the date and place of the Annual General Meeting of the Foundation.
Please send to:
Patty Schwartz, Secretary
SONS OF NORWAY FOUNDATION IN CANADA
3839 S. Morgan Crescent
Port Alberni, B.C. V9Y 6B7
Phone: 250-735-4141 
secretary@sonfic.ca

You may use Canada Post, email or telephone to respond.
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